
345	Webster	Ave.	Apt.	4-O	
Brooklyn,	NY	11230	
January	10,	2017	
	
Legal	Intake	Committee	
New	York	Civil	Liberties	Union	
125	Broad	Street,	19th	Floor	
New	York,	NY	10004	
	
Dear	Karen,		
Thank	you	for	your	suggestion	concerning	my	faxed	Request	for	Legal	Assistance.	
Instead	of	going	to	the	N.Y.	Bar	Association,	I	asked	JustAnswer.com	and	was	told	
that	the	disciplinary	hearings	are	not	open	to	the	public.	If	Jane	Booth	is	not	
properly	disciplined,	I	can	file	a	civil	lawsuit	against	her	and	subpoena	whatever	
correspondence	transpired	between	her	and	the	Attorney	Grievance	Committees.		
The	article	I	told	you	about	is	here:		
	
https://www.academia.edu/23340072/WHY_PEOPLE_BELIEVE_GOD_CAUSED_THE
_BIG_BANG	
	
A	lot	of	my	correspondence	about	this	scandal	is	here:	
	
Rational	Arguments	For	God's	Existence:	Evangelizing	Is	Good	and	Proselytizing	Is	
Bad	(http://www.newevangelist.me).	
	
Very	truly	yours,		
David	Roemer	
Faxed	to	212-607-3329	
	


